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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “MEETING OF THE SUBSIDIARY TECHNICAL GROUP ON POLICE MANAGEMENT” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 7, 2013
PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO

Oea03020


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS and has the pleasure of referring to the forthcoming meeting of the Council to be held on August 7, 2013.


In that regard, the Mission kindly requests that the Chair include on the order of business an item concerning the Meeting of the Subsidiary Technical Group on Police Management programmed for September 19 and 20, 2013, with a view to the formal convocation of the meeting. The relevant draft resolution will be forwarded shortly.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., August 2, 2013

Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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